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    29th April 

2021 

 

Gorran News 
                      http://www.gorranprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Parent – Teacher Feedback 
Unfortunately, schools are still unable to 

hold face to face parent teacher meetings. 
Instead, teachers have prepared a brief 
‘feedback report’ on how pupils have 

settled back to working in school and any 
areas you could help to develop (Focus for 

Development). 
These will be sent out via email next week. 
If anybody requires further clarity, you are 
welcome to request a phone call with your 

class teacher.   

Dinners –  
 

Week 4 –  
New Menu  

SUSTRANS – Big Pedal 
It has been great to see families completing active journeys to school. 

We have had over 60 active journeys so far during the big pedal which is a huge increase 
from our normal activities. Tomorrow is the last day, will it be the most active yet? All 
pupils will get a small treat and those who have made at least one active journey will 

receive a Big Pedal certificate.  

Stars of the Week 
Our Gorran Stars this week are…… 

 

Primary 1 and 2 –  Faith and Poppy for fantastic work on 

subtraction. 
 

Primary 3 and 4 – Alexander and Daniel for great focus 

this week. Jake for super work in numeracy. 

 

Primary 5 and 6 – Carys and Ruby for excellent work on 

decimals and percentages. 
 

Primary 7 – Isla showing initiative and consistently working 

to her full potential and Jay  for persevering to design 2 Irish 
cottages using different media.  

 

Teachers Challenge 
During the Big Pedal, staff at 

Gorran have been getting active 
by taking part in a team step 

challenge –  
TeamMurphy vs. TeamParkhill. 

While it is still very close, it 
looks like TeamMurphy will take 

the trophy this year. 
Congratulations to the winning 

team!  
A huge well done to all 

participants, as 12 staff have 
clocked up over 2 million steps 

in 8 days.  
Impressive stepping! 

Resources for Mud Kitchen 
Do you have any unused saucepans, frying 

pans, ladles, wooden spoons (anything 
unbreakable)? If so, please send these into 

school so we can replenish our mud kitchen. 
Looking forward to more delicious mud pies 

and flower soup! 

School Closure 
Reminder that school is closed on 
Monday and Tuesday next week. 
Pupils will return on Wednesday 

5th May.  
 

Library Van 
The Library Van have asked anyone 

with a borrowed book to please bring 
them back into school.  

(If you log on to libraries NI it should 
give you your list of books.)  


